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PRSD Board of Education Meetings 

The next Board of Education meeting, scheduled for 
Tuesday, February 12th at 7:00 p.m., is being moved to 

Monday, February 11th at 7:00 p.m. due to the inclement 
weather forecast and our requirements to notify the public 
in advance of a change in the date of a board meeting. 

The meeting will be held in the District Office's Board Room. 

The grade configuration study report to the Board of Education 
will take place at the February 26th Board of Education meeting. 

We will continue to monitor the weather over the next several days 
for any other weather-related decisions that need to be made. 
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